')e

The Rockefeller Foundation

1 WIEST 5 TRE: B, T NIEWeES Y ORR KNG 400 210

AGRICULTURAL SCIENCES

&

CABLE: ROCKFOUND, NEW YORK
TELEPHONE: COLUMBUS 5-8100

July 21, 1966

Dear Rector Magalhaes:

Thank you for your July 8 letter advising that you
have received the Foundation's bank draft to cover local pur-
chases under terms of the Rockefeller Foundation grant 66007.

I would like to add that arrangements are proceeding
satisfactorily at this time for Dr. Homer Erickson's partici-
pation in the Germplasm Collection Project and we expect that
he will be able to join your staff members in this important
undertaking in September of this year.

Sincerely yours,
Ao A
R. W. Richardson, Jr.

Associate Director

Rector Edson Potsch Magalhaes

Universidade Rural Do Estado De Minas Gerais *‘ [
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